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It is difficult to believe that an Area of Critical Environmental Concern such as Grape Creek would be considered for the
type of activities involved in mining exploration. | live in Cafion City and use this area recreationally and do not want to
share it with helicopters and invasive activities. I'm sure the wildlife that depends on this area would agree. Even if |
never enter this area again | want to have the comfort of knowing it is being left alone and intact. Zephyr does not belong
in Grape Creek.

Laura Gorman

Canon City, CO
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